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The Deputy Director of Central Intelligence ER 83-6206

Washington, 0. C. 20505

27 December 1983

STAT

Jan:

In addition to Season's Greetings and all
the best wishes that pass at this time of year,
I did want to note that we recently got some
papers out and at a recent NFIB meeting your
name was extolled as having made a fantastic
contribution to the intelligence community on
the tech transfer jssue. I thought you would
like to know since it's always nice to be
remembered, even in absencia.

Hope all goes well with you and the
outside world remains honest to its call.

Good luck.

Warm regards,

STAT

John N\iMcMahon
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